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Trust 

 

 Dear Parents, 
 
 
 
It has been a rather quiet school this week with all our year 5 + 6 children out. The year 4 children have been fantastic at stepping up into 
the year 6 children’s jobs and positions of responsibility. 
 
Hurstwood class had a wonderful time on their trip to Bedgebury on Thursday learning about woodland and habitats and of course play-
ing on the adventure  playground. 
 
Forge class led a very insightful worship about being thankful and saying thank you to people—I apologise for the late notice for this wor-
ship and I will ensure dates of class worship are on the newsletter. 
 
Our home visits for our new year R children are now underway—it doesn't seem a year since our current Year R joined us! 
 
Year 5 + 6 have had a wonderful but tiring week. I am certain they will all go home exhausted but will all have some lovely memories to 
take away with them. They were so lucky with the weather as the sun shone all week. They all participated in every activity and made 
the most of their week away with their friends. We will be giving you a ‘gr’ code to enable you to download the photographs taken dur-
ing the week. 
 
Clubs will continue next week as normal. The final week for clubs will be the week commencing Monday 2nd July and there will be no 
after school clubs from Monday 9th July. 
 
Three of our children are off to Gad’s Hill school on Monday to take part in the Times Tables Rockstar competition and we wish them 
good  luck! 

 
A huge thank you to Mr & Mrs Shepherd, Mr & Mrs Sullivan and the other volunteers who on Sunday managed to lay a 
concrete base for the new FOBs shed arriving soon. Well Done! 
 
FOBS  are looking for new members  to help  with the enormous task of fundraising for our 
school. They will be holding a meeting on Monday 25th June 3.45p.m. All welcome! There is a 
crèche in place  to look after your children. 
 
 
 

 
Have a lovely week end, 
 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Michelle Cox     



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree Luca Suvari 

Forge  Verity Bond 

Hurstwood Thomas Dodson 

Kemsley Samuel Jackson 

Oakwood      

 

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree Lola Deakin 

Forge  ********** 

Hurstwood Robin Rose 

Kemsley Kemsley Class  

Oakwood    

Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree Amalie Cameron 

Forge  Hannah Colwell 

Hurstwood Heidi Cox  

Kemsley   

Oakwood  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 

 

Monday 25th  FOBS Mtg 3.45p.m. 

Thursday 28th  Hurstwood AOW 

Thursday 28th  Yr 6 Bikeability 

Friday 29th   Yr 6 Police Open Day 

 

July 

Monday 2nd  Primary Infant Competition 

Tuesday 3rd   Fir Tree + Forge Synagogue visit 

Wednesday 4th  Taster Day New Yr R 

Wednesday 4th  Fir Tree AOW 

Thursday 5th   Howard school/Rainham Mark Induction Day 

Thursday 5th   Taster Day New Yr R 

Friday 6th   Yr6 Bikeability 

Monday 9th   ‘Thank You’ Tea Party 

Mon 9th—Thur 12th Sports Week 

Tuesday 10th  Netball/Football Tournament 

Wednesday 11th  Cricket (Greenfields) 

Wednesday 11th  Yr 6 trip to Creams 

Thursday 12th  Oakwood AOW 

Friday 13th   KS1 + KS2 Trips 

Tuesday 17th  Yr 6 Sister Act at Invicta 

Wednesday 18th  Disco 4.30—6.30p.m. 

Thursday 19th  Yr6 Pool Party 

Friday 20th   Leaver’s Service 11.00a.m. 

 

Friday 20th July Last Day of Term 

 

Please return any outstanding consent form to the 
office asap.   ******* = No Permission slip received 
 
We are still waiting for 10 Consent forms to be re-
turned. If you have mislaid one please ask at the office 
for another. 
 
FOBS Meeting—Monday 25th June 3.45p.m. 
All welcome there is a crèche in place for any children. 
 
Wednesday 27th  June at 2.30p.m.—Parents 
meeting—next year set up for KS2. 
 
Transition day for all children Thursday 5th July. 
Children will spend the day in their new class 
 
 


